
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 — 14th October 2022 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children enjoyed researching the Ice Age 
and they used the wonderful vocabulary they generated 
to write a description of a glacial setting. Language fea-
tures included similes and expanded noun phrases. The 
children also investigated the way the illustrator used 
colour and detail to bring the illustrations to life. Next 

week we will be planning our own story inspired by 
‘Pebble in my Pocket’. 

Maths 

This week, the children have focussed on adding and sub-
tracting numbers across a 10 and 100 with exchanges. 

They have solved tricky subtractions that involve 1 and 2 
exchanges using place value charts and column methods. 
This is a challenging concept for many of the children so 
please do practice this method at home. Please check the 

previous peek at the week for the correct method. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 W/C 14th November—anti bullying week 

 3Wicks — will be swimming for the next 5 weeks. 
Please ensure your child has their swimming kit for 
Monday morning 

 18th November  - non uniform day 

 28th November—parents evening—3.30– 7pm . You 
will be able to book an appointment through the 
Priory school website. 

 29th November—parents evening—3.30—5.30pm 

 Xmas fayre—3rd December 2022 between 12—2pm 

Late collection 

We have a number of children who are being collected sev-
eral minutes after 3.15. Please ensure your child is collect-
ed on time. It unsettles the children when they have to be 
taken to the office. Your children work so hard during the 

day and are ready to go home at 3.15.  

Star of the week 

            3Rashford:    Arvi                       3Moore:   Blake T                                      3Wicks:  Luca 

Word of the Week   island   

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

Correct uniform 

There are a number of children in the year group that are wear-
ing trainers instead of school shoes. Please can you ensure that 
your child is wearing school shoes. Thank you for your support 

with this. 

Dhol drumming/Diwali workshop 

A fantastic afternoon of drumming. Please read the full article 
in next week’s newsletter. 


